
Rodriguez, Jane 

From: Gordo, Victor 
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2006 3:20 PM 
To: Rodriguez, Jane; DeLaCuba, Vannia 
Cc: Bruckner, Richard; Stadnicki , Emily F 
Subject: RE: call for review - PLN2006-00127 

Jane, 

By way of this email, I am requesting that the City Council consider calling up for review 
the decision to approve the Concept Design Review for the project at 208 E. Orange Grove 
Blvd. - Gimali Plaza (PLN 2006 -00127). 

Thank you, 

Victor M. Gordo 
Councilmember 
District 5 

----- Original Message----- 
From: Rodriguez, Jane 
Sent: Mon 4/10/2006 2:26 PM 
To: DeLaCuba, Vannia 
CC: Bruckner, Richard; Gordo, Victor; Stadnicki , Emily F 
Subject: RE: call for review - PLN2006-00127 

Thanks, Vannia, for the advance notice. I'll await Councilmember Gordo's direct e-mail 
request before 5:30 p.m. today, which is the deadline. 

----- Original Message----- 
From: DeLaCuba, Vannia 
Sent: Friday, April 07, 2006 11:05 AM 
To: Rodriguez, Jane 
Cc: Bruckner, Richard; Gordo, Victor; Stadnicki , Emily F 
Subject: call for review - PLN2006-00127 
Importance: High 

Jane, 

By way of this email, Councilmember Victor Gordcl seeks to inform you that he will be 
requesting that the City Council call up for review the decision to Approve the Concept 
Design Review for 208 E. Orange Grove Blvd. (PLN2006-00127). 

A hard copy of this request will be submitted to your office on Monday, April 10th. 

Thank you, 
Vannia 

Vannia De La Cuba 
Fleld Representative, District 5 
Office of Councilmember Victor M. Gordo 



March 29, 2006 

Mr. Frank Martinez 
Martinez + Hostettler 
234 E. Colorado Blvd. 
Pasadena, CA 91 101 

NOTICE OF DECISION 
Concept Design Review 
208 E. Orange Grove Blvd. - "Plaza Gimali" Construction of 2 story officelretail building 
Case No. PLN2006-00127 
Council District #5 

Dear Mr. Martinez: 

Acting under the provisions of § I  7.61.030 of the Pasadena Municipal Code, the staff has 
reviewed your application for consolidated design review for the construction of a two-story, 
16,384 square foot office and retail building and the demolition of an existing service station at 
208 E. Orange Grove Boulevard. After multiple meetings with staff, the submittals used for this 
review were received on 3/17/05. The design guidelines applied to this review are the City-wide 
Design Principles in the Land Use Element of the General Plan, and the Fair OaksIOrange 
Grove Specific Plan. 
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